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For Immediate Release 

 

January 12th, 2011 
 
Roscoe Records announced today that its planned release of Ladd Biro’s latest 
CD, ‘Climb To The Top’ will be delayed until February 5th. The 15 track CD had 
been slated to be in stores by January 20th, but final approvals as well as 
limitations on available materials due to poor weather conditions have caused the 
release to be delayed. Like Ladd’s previous CD (‘Isn’t it Romantic’), ‘Climb To 
The Top’ will be available nationally with Barnes & Noble, Borders, as well as 
Amazon, iTunes, and a full gamut of internet platforms. 
 
For additional updates, visit www.roscoerecords.com 
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